

Email Alert for Village Website Updates

Following a recommendation from our Community Advisory Committee, we have implemented a new email alert system that will send reminders about our newsletter and other information posted on our website. **To sign up, send an email to jmansfield@friendshipheightsmd.gov.** You will then receive an email every month when our website is updated. The email will include a direct link to the site, www.friendshipheightsmd.gov.

Thank you for your support of our website!

Posted February 2, 2011